


Dear council leader, 
I urge you to visit the Arpley landfill site in Sankey Bridges, Warrington, before supporting any further planning proposals from tip owner FCC. 
This tip has blighted our lives in recent years with lorries passing our house every 169 seconds during the site’s operating hours. 
Smells and flies prevent us from spending time in our gardens or opening our windows during summer months. 
We have put up with being the dumping ground of the north west for long enough and if Warrington can avoid sending its waste to landfill why can’t you? 
Please do not treat us with the same disregard as tip owners FCC, who did not send a representative to the last extraordinary development control meeting over a five year application, and take up the invitation to see the site for yourself. 

Yours sincerely,
